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Homedale School

    District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal

Date: March 2022

Re: Athletic Director Report March, 2022

All winter sports are officially over and spring sports are underway.  

Girls’ Basketball- 
The girls' season is finished. Varsity showed great improvements from the last two years.  Coach 
White and her staff did an outstanding job.  They finished the season with seven wins. 

Boys’ basketball-  
The varsity boys’ basketball team finished as the number two seat in the district tournament.  
They played Snake River in the first round of state and lost in double OT.  They beat Sugar 
Salem in the loser out game on day two to advance to the consolation final.  They beat Bonners 
Ferry in the consolation final 57-56.  The JV boys were district champions.  Congratulations to 
Coach Maxwell and his players.

Wrestling-  
We had seven kids qualify for the state tournament that was held in Pocatello.  Senior, Willy Haun 
finished 2nd overall at state in the 195 weight class.   

Spring Sports-
Numbers as of now for spring sports:

Track - 62
Baseball - 23
Softball - 28
Tennis - 10
Golf - 19

Attached is the Winter Sports Gate Report


